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From the Library:

 

Bulletins 1950 Vol. 9-01 to 9-05 are

uploaded in the News/Bulletin/1950-59

section which you can find here.

 

 

.

THE VIRTUAL SPORTS-CAR CLUB

From the Library:

 

YouTube

Please click the link not the thumbnail

An MG recently sold by THLFrom Mallory Park, 1993

Shelsley, 1930
The late Stirling Moss with a different

kind of model

https://www.vscc.co.uk/page/bulletin?year=1950
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Qs2K7fPeydQ&t=6s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DErQGxrIjDE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gqDNWTdAyJA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JRcLPkH3ksY


Club news

The VSCC Messaging Service  is now live and
helping to keep club members in touch with each
other, by sending messages through the web site.

 
This service allows you to search for members by
name or by location. However, a search by county
will only find those members who have chosen to

display their location.
 

Please do log in and check your details are
correct and up to date.

Dragonfly, a provider of rally plates, is
producing a rally plate for those who were

unable to attend rallies during this
awkward period, the profits all going to
NHS Charities. So far they have raised

£11,500 and rising. The cost is £10.00 per
plate including postage, packing & VAT.  To

order one, click here.
 
  
 
 

Our first Facebook Live quiz took place last Friday and was enjoyed by all who

took part. We will be hosting another on Friday 29th May, compered by the man

whose idea it was originally, Matt Shepherd. You can send suggested questions to

tania,brown@vscc.co.uk or direct to Matt.

 

Visit our Facebook page here

 

Facebook Live 'Pub' Quiz

https://www.vscc.co.uk/page/your-details
https://shop.dragonflyrally.co.uk/NHS-Charity-Fundraising-Rally-Plate
https://www.facebook.com/VintageSportsCarClub/


Club news

Currently Motorsport UK have suspended all permits until 30th June but have very recently
released guidance on how to get motorsport restarted. There are many and varied opinions

amongst the membership who have been in contact. Your committee will be discussing this at
the next meeting and further details on our plans will be published soon. Our main priority

remains looking after the marshals, volunteers and staff combined with providing an
environment for us all to meet as safely as possible,

 
 
 

Table top rallies
 

Perfect for keeping the grey matter ticking
over, your Rally Sub-committee is offering a

series of table top rallies.  If you have a young
(or old) potential navigator in your family, this is

a really good way of getting some experience
from the comfort of home.  There are no scores
or prizes, but the correct route for each will be

published so you can check how you did.
The second rally is a return to the area used in

Kentish rallies of the 1990s organised by
Annabel Jones.  The map and route card, along
with the solution to the first and second rally,

are here.
 

The team would love to hear from you with any
feedback so we can pitch these correctly, find

out how many of you are doing them and
answer questions.  Please use the forum to

comment or ask a question or you can send an
email to annabel@vscc.co.uk (Annabel Jones,

the chair of the Sub-committee). 
 
 
 

https://www.vscc.co.uk/page/notice_board

